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SAVE THE DATE: WORLD YOUTH DAY MEETING – AUGUST 24 
If you missed the last meeting and you want to send your student to World Youth Day 2016 in Poland, plan on 
attending this meeting. We’ll cover itinerary, payments, chaperones, and any questions you may have about 
our pilgrimage. 6:30n PM in the Youth Room. 

CATECHISTS, WE NEED YOU! 
I’m looking for dedicated Catholics with a heart for our teens and their faith journeys. We are in need of 25 amazing 
adults (ages 19 & up!) to work with our Jr. High and High School students in catechesis, retreats, and Confirmation 
preparation. Our ministry is vibrant and growing and I want YOU to be part of it. Training is provided. Remember: “God 
does not call the qualified. He qualifies the called.” 

Email Katie to set up an appointment and interview: KMahoney@stpaulcatholic.org 
“An authentic faith – which is never comfortable or completely personal – always involves a deep desire to change the world, to 

transmit values, to leave this earth somehow better than we found it.”  - Pope Francis, Evangelii Gaudium (183) 
  

CCE & Sacrament Registration is happening NOW 
Here’s some good information for parents and teens seeking formation for Confirmation: 
CONFIRMATION YEAR 1 REQUIREMENTS – begins in 9th grade 

• Attend Sunday Night SPACE Pods (with 75% minimum attendance) 
• Attend January NET Retreat (date TBA) 
• Write a letter at the end of their first year stating their desire to prepare to receive Confirmation due by 

May 3, 2015. 
• Turn in copies of Baptism & First Eucharist Certificates upon registration. If baptized and given First 

Eucharist at St. Paul, month and year must be given. 
• Register for & attend one retreat in 2015: Camp Kappe, Steubenville, Teen ACTS, Brave the Wilderness, or 

SHINE Catholic Work Camp (mission trip). Early registration for these events ends December, 2014. 
• Pray for and select a sponsor (Confirmation Godparent). 
• Attend weekly Mass 

CONFIRMATION YEAR 2 REQUIREMENTS – must complete year 1 to begin preparation for Confirmation 
• Complete Confirmation assessment and interview 
• Attend monthly Confirmation formation nights 
• Attend Sunday Night SPACE Pods (with 80% minimum attendance) 
• Attend November Confirmation Retreat (registration due by October 19, 2014) 
• Participate in ongoing ministry at St. Paul (lector, EDGE Cross+Trainer, nursery volunteer, CCE 

Catechist assistant, etc.) 
• Participate in the 30-Hour Famine in March (or complete two outside service projects) 
• Attend weekly Mass 
• Candidate must complete final interview 
• Sponsor must attend one night of formation and final interview.  If sponsor cannot attend, parent 

must sit in as representative. 
 

Youth Ministry Wish List! 
We need some items for the upcoming school year, so please keep us in mind when back-to-school shopping! All items 
may be dropped off at the Welcome Center. 

• Pens    Markers   Glue/ glue sticks   Address labels 
• Pencils   Crayons    Poster board   Juice pouches  
• Adult scissors  Storage bins (6-qt)  Sharpies (any color)  Granola/chewy bar 

WWeellccoommee  ttoo  SSPPAACCEE!!  
““……ddeeddiiccaatteedd  ttoo  bbrriinnggiinngg  tteeeennss  iinnttoo  rreellaattiioonnsshhiipp  wwiitthh  JJeessuuss  CChhrriisstt,,  aanndd  eemmppoowweerriinngg  

yyoouunngg  ppeeooppllee  ttoo  bbeeccoommee  ddiisscciipplleess  ooff  HHiimm  iinn  tthheeiirr  eevveerryyddaayy  lliiffee  tthhrroouugghh  ssttuuddyy  ooff  
ssccrriippttuurree,, ccaatteecchheessiiss aanndd sseerrvviiccee……””
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 ext. 339 
or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org 

Pope Francis 
invites all Christians, 
everywhere, at this very 
moment, to a renewed 
personal encounter with 
Jesus Christ. He asks 

all of us to do this unfailingly each day. No one 
should think that this invitation is not meant for him 
or her, since no one is excluded from the joy 
brought by the Lord.  

Working with children and partnering with parents to help 
them keep the light of faith burning is an amazing way to 
accept Pope Francis’ invitation! Contact Sara Fontana, 
Director of Children’s Ministry, if you would like to find a 
volunteer position that is perfect for you… Catechist, 
Catechists helpers, session leaders & more are needed.  

Southern Catechist Day 
Saturday, September 6, from 8 AM – 
3 PM at Mary Queen in Friendswood. 

Registration forms are at the Welcome Center, the 
Deadline is August 27. If you plan on being a Catechist 
or Catechist helper this year you will benefit greatly 
from attending the workshops that are being offered this 
day!  

St. Paul will pay the registration fee for all our 
Catechists and helpers. 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD  
FIRST GATHERING OF THOSE INTERESTED IN 
BEING ON THE TEAM IS AUGUST 18, 7 – 8:30 PM. 
Please RSVP to Sara if you will be in attendance and if you 
will need childcare. Adults, High School and Junior High 
Students are needed to make up the teams. Please e-mail 
sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org or call 281.333.3891. 

 

REGISTRATION FOR CCE HAS BEGUN! 

OPTIONS TO CHOOSE FROM: 
Monday, Wednesday or Family Formation 

 

 

VIRTUS - Protecting God's Children Course 
(3 hours) 

St. Paul: Monday, August 18 at 7:00 PM Spanish 
St. Pius V, Pasadena: Saturday, August 16, 9 AM English 
St. Hyacinth, Deer Park: Saturday, August 23, 9 AM English 

 

Early Childhood Program 
Seeing Children Through The Eyes of God! 

For information contact: Vicky Kuehnel, Director 
vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org  or 281.333.0176 

Back to school tips: 
• Overcoming Anxiety- 

The first day of school is just two 
weeks away. Some children can experience slight 
anxiety in those first few days. Reinforce your 
child’s ability to cope by being positive and calm.  
Let your child know you care by leaving notes in 
backpacks and lunches. Tell your child it is 
normal to feel a little nervous in these first few 
days. 

• Healthy lunch ideas- 
When preparing your child’s lunch, fresh is best. 
Processed foods usually contain loads of sugar 
and sodium. Cut up berries, melons, and other 
fruits are easy for small hands to hold. 
Make copies of everything to keep on hand. 
Immunization records, health forms and 
emergency information are always needed and 
can be used for camps as well as extra-
curricular activities. 
I hope everyone has an amazing 2014-2015 
school year. 

Recipe corner: 
Ham and Cheese muffins- 
1 ½ cup all-purpose flour 
1 cup whole wheat flour 
2 tsp baking powder 
1 tsp baking soda 
½ tsp salt 
2 eggs  
¼ cup canola oil 
2 Tbls honey 
1 ¼ cups buttermilk 
1 cup cheddar cheese  
1 cup chopped ham 
Preheat oven to 350 degrees. Combine the first 5 
ingredients. In a separate bowl, whisk eggs, oil, and 
honey. Add the buttermilk. Add the wet and dry 
ingredients together. Fold in the cheese and ham. Fill 
muffin pans 2/3 way full, and bake for 18-20 minutes. 
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Need Raffle Prizes/Live Auction Items:

• If you have a boat; for a boat ride or 

fishing trip 

• If you have a vacation home 

• If you are a pilot with a plane 

• If you can get a Hot Air Balloon ride 

• If you have Frequent Flier points 

• If you would like to host a dinner 

• If you have Jewelry to donate 

• If you have Crystal to donate 

• If you have Autographed 

collectables 

Necesitas premios para la Rifa/ 
Artículos para la subasta: 

 

• Si usted tiene un barco, para un  

   paseo en barco o para ir de pesca 

• Si usted tiene una casa de vacaciones 

• Si usted es un piloto de un avión 

• Si usted puede conseguir un paseo  

  en globo aerostático 

• Si tiene puntos de viajeros frecuentes 

• Si usted desea ser anfitrión de una 

  cena 

• Si usted tiene joyas para donar 

• Si tiene Cristal  para donar 

• Si tiene coleccionables autografiados 

• Si usted tiene algo único para donar 

 

 
 
 

Among the products that are sold in Arlan’s Market include great quality meats; local, as well. Also included in the stores deli 
list is Arlan’s own line of sausages, which are also popular with the stores’ shoppers. Also found in the stores is a wide display 
of flower arrangements and a display of ethnic foods.  

Thanks to all of our sponsors, vendors, workshop presenters, volunteers, and attendees! 
We are grateful for your support of our Festival. 

Arlan’s Market prides itself in providing its customers with excellent quality service. Their 
grocery stores are reputed to be staffed with helpful, friendly and courteous people. The company 
may not offer full-service stores as of now, but what they lack, they make up for with great 
customer service and excellent quality goods as international brands of liquor, fresh produce, 
breads and pastries, and good quality seafood. The store has a deli department which includes a 
wide list of Boars Head cheeses, as well as a selection of sliced meat. 

 

 
 

For more information pleases call!  Festival Coordinator Festival Coordinator
Harald Langer 713-870-0986 Monica Vacatoledo mmtv01@yahoo.com 
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RISE 
Renewal In Spiritual Empowerment 

RISE is a men’s fellowship group that repeats every Friday morning beginning at 6:30 AM until the last one leaves. 
(Respectfully ends at 7:30 AM to get those on their way to work.) We meet at the Marriott Courtyard – Nassau Bay 
(18100 Saturn Lane).  
Join the Holy Spirit and other men over a cup of coffee. Discussion focuses on motivation and inspiration from the 
Holy Spirit present in our daily lives to better men of God and community.  
For more information please contact Marcus, 832.250.3897 or Brian, 713.560.8412. 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO MADE MEN WHO COOK A SUCCESS! 
Thank You all for another amazing Men Who Cook "FUNDRAISER"!  This fundraiser benefits 
St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church ACTS. 
 

Thank you, to all who helped in the organizing of Men Who Cook 2014; Gaby Barahona, Tom 
Beardsley, Debbie & Carl Conder, Rosalie Daves, Annette Diehl, Kourtney Johnson, Kellie 

Rodgers, Alicia & Shawn Root, and Allison & Jared Zamarripa.  

Thank you Cooks for a wonderful and delicious menu!  

To all the volunteers, (adults and teens) thank you for your time and help. 

Thank you guests who purchased tickets to attend and support Men Who Cook.  

Men Who Cook was successful and amazing because of all of you. 

For those of you who helped in any way, (behind the scenes) we are thankful and very appreciative. 

Rick and Mary Feigle 
ACTS Fundraiser Coordinators 


